
 
 
Invites you to join the Board and Stakeholders for the 

Annual Harvest Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018 
9:00 a.m.  

Lunch will be provided 
 

Tr'ondëk Hwëchin Community Hall 
1242 Front Street 

Dawson City, Yukon  
 

This is a public meeting to exchange information about the current status of 
the Porcupine Caribou Herd and harvesting activities.  

To download a copy of the Harvest Management Plan for the Porcupine 
Caribou Herd in Canada or for more information about the Annual Harvest 
Meeting, please visit the Board’s website at www.pcmb.ca or call the Board’s 
Executive Director, Deana Lemke, at (867) 633-4780.   
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